
 

March 9,2015 

 

 

To Brenda Guy, Council and Mayor, 

     As a citizen of Gananoque concerned with the ever increasing costs of living in Gananoque I 

am urging you to carefully look at the Riviyra proposal. Finding a suitable compromise that will 

allow this project to move forward is paramount. I believe I am part of a silent majority that want 

to see this project approved. 

    Bearing in mind that this is Private property, Council must ensure that the owner’s rights are 

heard as well as those against and for the project.  Council should be trying to gain some public 

access via a walkway and working with the owners for a suitable resolution that still allows for 

the project to be profitable. 

    Approve the new design and let’s move forward. This is good for Gananoque. 

 

Regards, 

Neil McCarney 

335 John St. 


